
From: Lyn Jones  
Sent: 15 September 2020 09:36 
To: Sharon Groth Cc: Jane Doughty  
Subject: Salt Bins 
 
Hi Sharon 
 
Hope you are all keeping safe and well down there. 
 
I understand that residents can apply for a salt bin for our cul-de-sac, if this is the case can I please 
apply for one for our cul-de-sac [Burwell Drive], as you know we have a number of disabled residents 
and the able bodied clear the paths each winter especially near the two bus stops that we have 
here.  In a past era the Witney Town Council gave residents access to the salt down at the Leys 
Depot and we collected as much as we could for residents and issued a bucket full for individual 
households to use. 
 
I would very much appreciated on being located at the end of the cul-de-sac.  Many thanks 
 
Lyn Jones 
112 Burwell Drive 
Witney 
OX28 5LZ 
 
 

 
 
 
From: Clare Stringer   
Sent: 02 September 2020 11:44 
To: John Hickman   
Cc: Adam Clapton  
Subject: WTC- SALT BINS 
 
Hi John, 
 
Salt Bins, l had a request yesterday from a resident to if we could put a salt bin on Dene Rise, 
postcode is OX28 6LU for this winter.  Is this something that you do or do l need to pass this onto 
someone else? 
 
Many thanks 
 

Clare Stringer 

Administrator Assistant 

 
 


